Referral of Hydrogen Production
Business Model Scheme by the
Department for Energy Security and Net
Zero.

The Subsidy Advice Unit (SAU) has accepted a request for a report from the
Department for Energy Security and Net Zero (DESNZ) concerning the proposed
Hydrogen Production Business Model scheme.
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